
 

 

 

The Family Crisis Center’s Community Awareness & Prevention 

Education team (C.A.P.E.) sponsors and facilitates a group of 

Bastrop County teens called the Youth Advisory Board. The YAB 

is involved in creating, planning, and hosting awareness 

campaigns and community events for their peers and fellow 

"Bastropians" throughout the year. Their mission is to help erase 

violence in Bastrop County while encouraging others to do what is 

right, even when it is difficult. October is both Domestic Violence 

Awareness and Bullying Prevention Month so there is no better 

time to examine the connection between these two issues. 

Whether it’s intergenerational violence or schoolyard bullying, if 

young people don’t learn healthy conflict resolution, they can turn 

into abusive partners as adults. We, the Bastrop County Youth 

Advisory Board and Family Crisis Center’s C.A.P.E. Team, ask for 

you to join us in our mission to “stop it before it starts”. 

 

 


